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Re: Sports Days 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year, Sports Days will run for each year group as below: 

 

Monday 26th June 

9:00-10:30 

Monday 26th June 

13:30-15:00 

Tuesday 27th June 

9:00-10:30 

Tuesday 27th June 

13:30-15:00 

Year 4 Year 6 Year 3 Year 5 

 

Children will come to school wearing their PE kit for their house colours.  Please ensure they bring a sunhat, 

water bottle and have sun cream applied before coming to school (or bring a named bottle to apply at 

lunchtime).   
 

Parents/carers are welcome to attend the event to support their children, but we ask that this is limited to 2 adults 

per child to ensure we have enough room to accommodate everyone.  We are able to accommodate pushchairs and 

younger siblings to watch the event, but please note that there will be no access to toilet facilities for any visitors 

due to insufficient staff numbers to escort people in the building.   

 

If you wish to attend the Sports Days: 

 

 Morning session Afternoon session 

Arrive by 08:55 13:25 

Entry point Large playground gates Large playground gates 

Muster point 

Under the trees between the two 

playgrounds (see attached map) for a 

briefing from Mrs Reynolds 

Under the trees between the two 

playgrounds (see attached map) for a 

briefing from Mrs Reynolds 

 

Each child will be placed in a group numbered from 1 to 10, which teachers will be issuing in the week before the 

event, so please check with your child’s class teacher nearer the time if you are not sure.  The attached map of the 

school shows where each child’s first activity will begin.   

 

Viewing areas will be marked out by cones around the events and we insist that parents remain in those areas to 

ensure the children have sufficient space to complete their events. 

 

Two of the events will be away from the main playground: one in the small hall; one in the back playground. Adults 

are welcome to follow their children through to the events, but must remain with the group at all times. 

 

Photos on the day – please ensure that only photos of your child are taken (none containing other children) and they 

are not posted on social media. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Lisa Rae    PE Lead 


